
 
 

 

Dear Sir/Madam 

 

CANCELLATION- NAMC-T01/2021 APPOINTMENT OF A PANEL OF SERVICE 

PROVIDERS TO PROVIDE LEGAL SERVICES FOR A PERIOD OF THIRTY-SIX (36) 

MONTHS 

 

 

This letter serves as a formal notification that the invitation to your bid / tender submission 
dated 08 October 2021, has reference. Kindly note that this tender has been cancelled. 
 

NAMC appreciate all the time and effort that has been dedicated to this invitation. 

 

We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience caused by this cancellation. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

_______________ 

Mrs Irene Mathatho 

CHIEF FINANCIAL OFFICER 

 

 

Date: __________________ 
 
 
 
 
           Council Members: Mr. A. Petersen (Chairperson), Ms. T. Ntshangase (Deputy Chairperson), Prof. A. Jooste,  
                 Mr. S.J. Mhlaba, Ms. F. Mkile, Ms. N. Mokose, Ms. S. Naidoo, Mr. G. Schutte and Dr. S.T. Xaba.  
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